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Monday, January 29, 2018 Flex Day - Early Dismissal / Staff meeting / Semester 2 begins  

Tuesday, January 30, 2018  

Wednesday, January 31, 2018 Course Selection Assembly  - 1:15 p.m. 

Thursday,  February 1, 2018  

Friday, February 2, 2018 BADC  

Upcoming Events: 

Feb. 5  -  Dept Leaders Mtg  - 3 p.m. 

Feb. 6  -  Homeroom  -  1:15 p.m. 

Feb. 7 -   Snowball Dance  - 6—9 p.m. 

Feb. 8   - Report cards available online 

Feb. 9  – ABCD 

 

The Week Ahead:  
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This Week at Fleetwood Park   
 
Principal’s Message: January 22  - 26, 2018  
 
Good morning and congratulations on the completion of your first semester! 

 
This week students and staff completed the final 3 days of regular classes and then worked on finishing miss-
ing assignments/assessments on the “semester completion days”.  As always, the semester flew past!  It is 
hard to believe we are now half way through the school year.  The 2nd semester will move even faster.   
I encourage all students, parents/guardians, staff to dream big, set lofty goals, pursue the many opportuni-
ties we have available at Fleetwood Park Secondary, and enjoy all that being a Dragon offers.   

 

Over the past few days, I have enjoyed observing a wide variety of final assessment activities. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Ms. Lumsden’s students were learning about 
the value of physical activity and the power to 
activate their cognitive abilities.  The students 
were able to move and stimulate their brains 
just prior to their assessment. 

Ms. Egan’s students were demonstrating their ability to 
operate a robot using a new programming language. 

Ms. Singh’s students demonstrated their understanding of 

the Electricity Unit concepts by designing and  

wiring a model house with circuitry, switches and lighting. 
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Ms. Mayencourt’s students participated in student-
led conferences to show their learning of the  
Mathematics Learning Outcomes of their  
curriculum. 

Ms. Porter’s and Ms. Frederickson’s Art students’  
beautiful “Fall Branches” paintings demonstrated their  
talents and creativity. 

Mr. Ghuman’s Science students enjoyed designing, building and testing the aerodynamics of their landing 
vehicles. 
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On Monday morning students will be starting the 2nd semester.  All students, parents/guardians are again 
reminded that 2nd semester timetables may be found online through your MyEdBC account.   
Please download your timetable before Monday morning!   
Note:  We will not be printing 2nd semester timetables on Monday morning.  All students are expected to ac-
cess their timetables through the online portal.   
Please see our website for details and supporting documentation if you have forgotten your password.   

 
 
 
 

Over the next two days Grade 11 students are writing their Provincial Numeracy Assessment.  It is the very 
first session of this new graduation requirement.  We wish all students the very best!  In addition, our Grade 
12 students are writing their English 12 Provincial Exam this morning.  It is a very important time for our 
students and I was very impressed with the positive attitude and serious tone as they arrived for the exam.  
We are confident that our Fleetwood Park Dragons will continue to achieve very high levels of success. 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Family%20Instructions%20for%20MyEdBC.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Semester%20Timetables%20-%20Report%20Card%20letter.pdf
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On behalf of Ms. Shier, Mr. Chambers and myself, I would like to thank the entire Fleetwood Park Secondary 
family for your contributions to our school over the first half of the year.  We have accomplished so much to-
gether, and can be very proud of our community of learners.  It is a privilege to be a Dragon, and I am looking 
forward to the amazing opportunities that the 2nd semester will bring us. 
 
Enjoy your weekend, and see you on Monday morning for the start of the semester. 
 
 
Ken 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Mission Statement: 
 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a  
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 

 


